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President’s Message
by Paul Ward

Photo courtesy of D&D Moore

Ronnie and I just returned from the wonderful Mardi Gras
Rally near Sedona this past weekend with 20+ silver beauties in
attendance. The New Year’s Rally was another terrific gathering -
just a month after the super fabulous Thanksgiving Rally at Lake
Pleasant. Thank you to everyone who organized these and the
many upcoming events for our membership. Rallies are the life
blood of a large active Unit like the 4CU.

Rallies are what give us the opportunity to meet and get to
know each other, share stories of the trials and tribulations of
Airstream RVs, and attract and retain members. In the last four
years the Unit has grown significantly and we continue to add to
the membership roster (three at the last rally). This has put a huge
burden on Terry Rich (and Greg), however Terry continues to give
115% to the club. Thank you from all 4CU members, Terry!

The Four Corners Unit is a chartered unit of the Wally Byam Caravan Club, Int’l.
all original content copyright © Four Corners Unit of New Mexico, all rights reserved.
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THE 4CU “ForTtYy TO FARMINGTON CHALLENGE™

The WBCCI International Rally this year is in Farmington, New Mexico from June 26 to July 4.
The 4CU already has several folks signed up to attend - wouldn’t it be wonderful if we could bring
“40” rigs to International and all park together? Ideas have been bouncing around about one or two
pre-International rally sites for us to gather at and then coordinate caravans into the International.
Some folks coming from the West are planning to gather in Gallup, and there could be a North
location too. There may be some of our “working” members who could buy day passes, meet up,
and caravan in. Would a few folks volunteer to put together an International Rally Team to help the
4CU make an impact? Contact me if you are interested. Your help would be greatly appreciated!

toocubed@hotmail.com
As you can see in this newsletter, the 4CU has some great rallies coming up in the next few
months, the International Rally will be in our territory, and - hot off the press - the Balloon Fiesta in

Albuquerque will be hosted by Region 11 this October.

It will be another great year for the Four Corners Unit and we look forward to meeting all of our

new members and seeing as many of you as we can on the Rally Road this year. ~ 0aul and Ronnie

Do You Have Yours?

These outstanding Four Corners Unit
T-Shirts are still available! The price is $17.00 for
each short sleeve shirt, and $22.00 for each long
sleeve shirt. The proceeds go to the Four Corners
Unit Treasury.

You may order these directly from the 4CU
Web site and pay using Paypal, or you may use
the T-Shirt Order Form (see last pages of this
Newsletter) and send it in with your check for
payment. You may opt to have your shirt shipped
to you (extra shipping cost applies), or you may
pick it up in person at one of our rallies!

F ey

~ sl Dl

o

FOUR (ORRERS UAIT - WBC(

The T-Shirts have been very popular - so
much that we sold out of some sizes of the long
sleeve versions early on. But we have re-ordered
and everything is back in stock now, ready for
immediate shipment.

See the Web site or Order Form for further
details!

http://4cu.boondocking.net/shirts.php
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2014 4CU Fourth Quarter Financials — October through December
by Howard Efner

Fourth Quarter Financial - 10/01/14 to 12/31/14

Starting Balance 4,607.33
Income
Dues - cash 1,443.00
Dues — PayPal* 2,030.85
Affiliate Badges 10.00
Donation 3.00
T-shirt sales PayPal* 74.85
Total 3,561.70
Expenditures
International Dues 3,315.00
Pagosa Spr. Rally Reimb. (GM) 17.00
Pagosa Spr. Youth Cntr. ## 302.61
Check Stamp (Treas.) 24.87
T-Shirt Postage (LH) 33.10
Membership Postage & Ink( TBR) 142.39
Treas. Postage & Ink (HFE) 141.41
Total 3,976.38
Ending Balance 4,192.65

2014 books closed as of 12/24/14.

* Less PayPal Fees
## Pagosa Springs rally surplus donation in lieu of L. Santoro food reimbursment

4CU Web Site News
by Leon Hauck

ﬁtte/ / fourcorners.wbcci.net

Check out the upcoming rally schedule and the
archive of previous 4CU Newsletters - all found on
the 4CU Web site!

The 4CU T-Shirts online order form can be
found at

http://4cu.boondocking.net/shirts.php

As always, if you have any suggestions as to
what you would like to see on the Web site please

feel free to email me at leon@boondocking.net.

~ heon
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Rally Report: 4CU Thanksgiving Rally, Lake Pleasant Regional Park, AZ
by Julianne Campbell

| would like to
thank everyone who
came out to join in
the Thanksgiving
Feast. A very special
heartfelt thank you to
those who pitched in
to make this rally a
success - [ could not
have done it without
you! We had much
to be grateful for
this year: amazing
weather, good
friends, wonderful
entertainment, and
oh - the food! What \
a feast it was for us -
and our burro friends
who came calling in
the wee hours! L

It has been my
pleasure to host this
rally several times -
for friends to gather
and enjoy each
other’s company, the
holiday festivities, and -
fantastic food - but
the road is calling! I
do not know where I
will be next year, so
my time as host is at
an end.

f :"J,.,.H--' Ay
Photo courtesy of Rich & S‘chmuker
Anyone who would like to take over the turkey reins for 2015, just drop me a note - I would be

happy to assist in any way I am able! juliannejillc@msn.com ~ Julianne

= —

Photo cortsy of Rich Schmuker
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Photo courtesy of ich & Schmuker
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Photo courtesy of Rich & Schmuker
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Photo courtesy of Rich & Schmuker
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Photo courtesy of Rich & Schmuker
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Rally Report: 8th Annual New Year’s Rally, Picacho Peak State Park, AZ
by Sergio Quiros & Louis Hall

Photo by Louis & Sergio
Once again, the New Year’s Eve Rally
at Picacho Peak State Park proved to be a
success. Although the weather was brisk
at times, attendance was at an all-time
high. Over 70 members came together to
ring in the New Year!

Old and new friends kicked off
the event by sharing delicious hors
d’oeuvres, stories, and laughter during
a Happy Hour/Meet & Greet mixer at
the group ramadas. Fast winds and cold
rain postponed the bonfire celebration,
but Mother Nature made up for it by
providing a beautiful morning that
included fog and a dusting of snow on
the surrounding peaks.

Photo by Louis & Sergio
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Photo by Louis & Sergio

Photo by Louis & Sergio
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This year’s rally event included the Piecing at Picacho Quilting Project, benefiting “Quilts for Kids”.
Bonnie Bobman coordinated the project, and many members participated by providing their skilled
labor and/or donating materials. After a day of hard work, everyone re-grouped at a Happy Hour/
Potluck and relaxed around the group bonfire.

il

]

Photo courtesy of D&D Moore

Photo courtesy of D&D Moore
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On day three, while some members continued to work on the quilting project, others joined
Anthony and Tamara Rodriguez for a delicious tamale-making class. These activities were followed
by the much-anticipated White Elephant Gift Exchange. As always, there were plenty of interesting
gifts; some brand new ones and some old-time favorites reappeared!

fisei b
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Photo courtesy of D&D Moore
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Photo courtesy of D&D Moore

Photo courtesy of Rich & Schmuker

Photo courtesy of Rich & Schmuker
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Many thanks to everyone who attended; we could not have such a great event without the support
from everyone. We look forward to next year’s celebration and seeing you on the road. Happy trails

and safe travels!

~ apouis & Sergio

Photo courtesy of Paul & Ronnie Ward

Photo courtesy of Alan & Bonnie Bobman
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Sewstream or ... “Piecing at Picacho”
by Bonnie Bobman (all photos courtesy of Bonnie Bobman unless otherwise indicated)

“Neither snow, nor rain, nor heat, nor gloom of night stays these courageous couriers from the swift
completion of their appointed rounds” ... and it won’t stop the Four Corners Unit (4CU) either!

Once again, it was time for the legendary 8th Annual New Year’s Airstream Rally organized by the
Four Corners Unit of Wally Byam Caravan Club International (WBCCI)! The rally is held at Picacho
Peak State Park just north of Tucson, AZ! The Airstreams began to arrive on Tuesday and would be
there until Sunday — definitely taking advantage of a midweek holiday!

For some people, six days of reading a book, hiking the mountains, or simply visiting with friends
they haven’t seen in a few months or longer can be a blessing. But for me, it was a huge challenge
— I can’t sit still for that long without some type of project. I could mountain bike with my husband,
Alan, for one day, but for five? I knew I could always sew. Then I thought. “Maybe someone else
would want to sew, too — not a big project, just something small — maybe even something for
charity!”

I mentioned it to Diane Moore, a fellow 4CU Airstreamer, and quilter, and she appointed me
chairperson with “Go, Girl, Go!” Our Membership Chair, Terry Rich, suggested that I write up a
project proposal and submit it to the 4CU Board to gain their support. (He knew they would love the
idea ... and they did!) The Board unanimously responded with enthusiasm. And to expedite planning,
they left the choice of charity up to me.

“Quilts For Kids” (QFK) was in the forefront of my mind. I had connected with the organization
over the past 5 years but I had a personal connection to them as well. At 6 weeks old, my son spent
a week at Children’s Hospital of Philadelphia, one of QFK recipient hospitals. We were blessed to
take home our healthy baby, but some families weren’t so lucky ... and had to spend much more
time there than we did. QFK was the right choice!

With the 4CU Board on board, planning for the project began immediately. What quilt patterns?
How many would really sew? How many would support us with fabric donations? After a mass
emailing to the members and a beautiful announcement in our Newsletter, emails began arriving
from members ... who were all so excited about this event!

“I don’t sew ... but how can I help?”

“My daughter sews and has a lot of fabric, but she is in Oregon; what can I bring?”
“What should I buy with my 50% off coupon from Joann’s?”

“l found batting on sale! How much do we need?”

The comments went on and on! So, I began the preparation.

After consulting the Quilt for Kids Web site, I chose a few patterns and shared them to the 4CU
members for review. Emails continued ... some even asked if they could start cutting before the
event! I was overwhelmed. It was phenomenal.

A few weeks later, while visiting family in Philadelphia I decided to stop by the Quilts for Kids
Headquarters and talk to them about the project. What a visit we had! I had the genuine pleasure
of meeting Nancy and the rest of the staff and even a few volunteer sewists who come often to the
fully equipped studio to sew for the kids. Nancy showed me around and then we talked with everyone
about the upcoming Airstream rally weekend. Best of all, Nancy gave me some kits to bring back.
They were as excited as I was! Five kits — I hope we could get them done!

Page 20
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When we got back to Arizona, I gathered irons, sewing machines, thread, notions and extension
cords together. I even took a weekend to cut up more kits from my donated fabric. So we were set
and everything was ready. The only variable was the weather. December/January in Arizona can go
either way but our fingers were crossed!

When Alan and I arrived at the rally on Tuesday, the sun was shining and there was a small bite
in the air. We settled in and got my machine and his bike out. The forecast predicted that the sun
wouldn’t last. The quilting event was scheduled to begin on Thursday, but I wanted to take advantage
of the sun before it left, figuring I would get a head start on one quilt top before the others arrived.

As predicted, the rain began overnight and at dawn gray clouds began their quick approach. Even
though the rain had started and the temperature was dropping, I bundled up, dodged the rain and
got the supplies to the ramada. I decided to sew even in the rain ... and though it was cold and rainy
others joined in, too! We had about 3 sewing machines set up ... but more importantly, everyone was
coming over to find how they could help.

The next thing we knew, tarps were getting hung around the ramada sides to create more shelter.
We had only limited communal electricity in the ramadas. We had tried to have a few electric heaters
at our feet, but we blew the breaker so the park ranger had to come by and reset it! Electricity was a
challenge, but after a few set backs, we got it together! Then folks brought in propane tanks with big
gas heaters to save the day.

Spirits high and staying warm, we were a true community coming together for the kids. People at
four machines and two irons — with heavy-duty extension cords between the ramadas kept everything
powered up. Everyone was coming to watch and stay with us ... and next thing you know, we had
fresh-baked-in-the-trailer brownies, cookies and cranberry bread! The makeshift sewing room
became the place to hang out!! Even with the weather, it was a wonderful success and we got five
quilt tops done!

By Thursday, we had a full house — 6 machines, 2 irons, a glue basting area and more donations!
We had music, lunch breaks and it was an amazing day that ended in twelve completed quilt tops!
The heat was still going, but it was the warmth of heart that kept us together!

On Friday, the weather was still a bit nasty but the sun had come out. A few attendees left the
rally in search of warmer temperatures, but we still had a contingent of sewists and supporters
remaining! Due to scheduling, we only had 2 hours to finish up, so we made sure each quilt top
started was completed. I even had time to share some improvisational quilting with the group.

And, with the help of a spunky four-year-old, we made two more tops while I told her about the
destination of the Quilts for Kids. She couldn’t pick out the fabrics for “her” quilt fast enough! We got
14 quilt tops done! During the afternoon, everyone was together and we had the opportunity to show
the Quilts for Kids quilt tops, thank everyone for their support, and applaud the 4CU for a hugely
successful charity event to kick off 2015!

Finally, on Saturday, people were winding down their weekend and beginning to head out. The
machines didn’t come out, but the sun did and coats were shed with the better weather! We took this
opportunity to sort through the bag of donated fabrics and made a few more quilt kits modeled after
the kits directly from Quilts for Kids Headquarters.

I cannot tell you how wonderful this weekend was for everyone. A number of truisms came to
mind during the rally ... “Many hands make light work”.... “Teach a man to fish...” “Pay it forward...”
The 4CU can be proud of this effort of giving from the heart. Thank you all!

kkhkkhkkkk
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[ want to thank all the wonderful staff at Quilt for Kids Headquarters in Fairless Hills, PA for
guiding me through this event. It would have been impossible without you all. Your support and
enthusiasm for this endeavor will carry us through the next. Everyone is looking forward to doing

this again! Much love to you and much love for the kids!

~ ‘Benm‘e ‘Boﬁman
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Rally Report: 4CU Mardi Gras Rally, LoLo Mai Springs Resort, Sedona, AZ
by Reg Bittner

Photo courtesy of Rich & Schmuker

Anthony and Tamara Rodriguez were our co-hosts for this rally. We all had a very festive time!
The clubhouse was decorated beautifully with Tamara’s perfect eye for setting the party mood.

Photo courtesy of Rich & Schmuker
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On arrival day with people setting up and all, we asked everyone to “bring a hearty appetizer and
we’ll call it dinner”. That worked very well and we really had a wider variety of dishes.

Photo courtesy of Rich & Schmuker
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Saturday night we came together in our most outrageous party gear. Lots of sparkles and feathers!
Jesters, even! We feasted on a big pot of Jambalya, Gumbo, red beans, sides, and an array of

desserts to include traditional King Cakes.

Terry Rich & Jack Palmer Photo courtesy of Joanne Palmer

P
Photo courtesy of S&R Bittner Photo courtesy of S&R Bittner
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Photo courtesy of S&R Bittner

Photo courtesy of Rich & Schmuker
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Being near Sedona, folks explored the area. Dale and Susan Schwamborn came for a day
visit. Dale held a Q and A session and they stayed to share our ethnic feed with us.

— - : W.

“J&T Covinéto‘n’s Rig Lo Lo Mai” Photo courtesy of PeeWee
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Sunday, we did something different and had everyone bring a dish from their heritage, either
ethnic or regional. We put out cards so folks could describe the dish and where it was from. Talk
about America being a melting pot! We had everything from Posole to Polish Noodles (Haloushka).

Major yum!

Thanks to everyone who participated and made this such a great time, and especially thank you
to Anthony and Tamaral!

~ f’%eg

Photo courtesy of Rich & Schmuker
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Photo courtesy of Rich & Schmuker
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Member Spotlight: “Huge Storm” . .. “Tornado” . .. “Roof Blew Off” . . .
“Your Airstream” by Don & Marilyn Sluyk

Those were the words | heard in my voice mail at the Chicago airport when returning from
Germany last June, along with “please call!”

Upon calling while still in the airport, the same words were repeated with not much more detail
- even after repeated questions. Between the airport noise, me being hard of hearing and 71, along
with my friend being over 80, I figured it was the end of my 1960 Tradewind Airstream. I told him I
would come up to Flagstaff from Phoenix as soon as we got home.

About three years ago a tornado went through Belmont, which is about 20 miles west of
Flagstaff. It caused several semi trucks and railroad cars to be overturned, plus extensive damage
to Camping World and many RVs. Camping World was closed for about a year due to the damage.

For two days and nights I struggled with worrying thoughts running through my head -

. “How could an Airstream’s
roof be torn off? Especially a vintage
airstream with every rivet »2” to 1”7

apart ... ?”

. “It could be blown over, but
blown apart?”

. “They made airplanes with

the same rivets and aluminum to
withstand more wind and forces than
any storm!”

. “If it also rained, would
everything inside also be destroyed?”
. “I will have to write to

Airstream to find out how this could
happen. Were there defects with 1960
Tradewinds?”

Upon arriving home, there was my
Tradewind . . . just as perfect and
untouched as ever!

The “rest of the story” was finally
made clear. My friend lives in a
50 year-old mobile home trailer in
between two permanent buildings, all
made into a house and garage. The
roof to his trailer was peeled back
about 30 feet by the storm, and he had
called me to ask if they could stay in
our Airstream while rebuilding!

My faith and pride in Airstreams
was restored!

~ ®on & M)arﬂgn

Four Corners Unit and Vintage Club

Photo courtesy of D&M Sluyk
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Member Spotlight: Pets of the 4CU!

From Ruth Vollmer,
“Lucy and Libby at St David, Az”

gy

. Do you have
. ﬁi a favorite
e photo of your
}[ pe&(s) ehjavi&f\g
themselves ihnside
or oubside of your
Airstream that
oud like to share?
Seind itk ko the
editor ak
Lawson@xwinds,
com,
and ik will be
featured in the
next issue of the
4CU Newsletber!

From Barbara Johnston & Janis White,
“Carly & TJ” - photo courtesy of Diane Moore
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Member News Notes
By Terry Rich

Steve & Reg Bittner (Camp Verde, AZ) sadly have been forced to say goodbye to their dog Stella
before her time ... after she sustained a back injury that rendered her partially immobilized and in
severe pain. It’s hard enough to lose our pets ... and even harder when it’s the result of an injury. We
are sorry for your loss, Steve & Reg.

o B e Reg writes “Our little princess, Stella, was all dolled up and
e, I ready to go but didn’t quite make it. She passed away a couple
days before the Rally” (Mardi Gras).

Jeff & Barb Engelmann’s (Tempe, AZ) daughter is spending a
year in England, and Barb is going across the pond to visit her in
March. What a nice opportunity for a trip! Bon voyage, Barb! Hope
you have a fabulous time!

On 16 March Jim & Marcy Gray (Bellvue, CO) headed
overseas to Phnom Penh, Cambodia, as volunteers for another
Habitat for Humanity build there. (Sans trailer, no doubt!) Wow!
.+ What an adventure, you two! After the build, they are traveling
solo to northern Thailand and Laos, and plan to return to the
states on 13 April. We look forward to hearing all about your trip!
Travel safe!

Bob & Sue Martin (Spokane, WA Summers/Sun City West,
AZ Winters), were on I-10 on their way to Quartzsite on 20 Jan
as part of a camping club caravan and were rear-ended by a brand new diesel tractor (cab only, no
trailer attached) when the truck driver fell asleep at the wheel. Their trailer is totaled of course, as
was the tractor cab. The trucker ended up in the hospital with his injuries. Bob & Sue’s tow vehicle
sustained some damage, as the
trailer was pushed into it, but it
was still drivable. They are now in
search of another rig...theirs was a
‘99 23’ Safari and they are looking
for another vintage rig of similar
size, perhaps newer, and with
twins. If anyone knows of a rig
that may meet their needs, please
contact them (email address in the
4CU Directory). They are upbeat
folks and Sue seemed in good
spirits when we spoke, but as you
might guess, they are in the usual
throes of dealing with insurance,
etc. Sue says they feel like the
Airstream literally save their lives
by cushioning the force of the
tractor cab hitting them.

Anne Pearse-Hocker (McAllister, MT) is originally from Virginia, but has been wandering around
the western states in her Airstream for the last couple of years looking for a good place to call “home”.
She has finally had success, buying a cabin in McAllister, MT, near Ennis Lake. She says the cabin is
a “work in progress” but she has 20 acres of flat land with beautiful views, water, and 20 amp service
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... “so pack your fishing gear and come on out!” Be careful what you ask for, Anne! We might all
show up on your doorstep! Congrats and hope you are surviving the winter nicely in your new digs.

Jack & Joanne Palmer (La Luz, NM) lost their handsome, long-time pal Lucky early this year.
Lucky loved to get in the truck and hit the road with Jack & Joanne. He fought the good fight to the
end with the care from Jack & Joanne and heavy pain medications, but his good days grew fewer
and fewer. Jack & Joanne miss him tremendously, and we share your loss. RIP, Lucky ...

Peter & Susan
Rachtman (Corrales, NM)
have sold their vintage
* Airstream motorhome,
and purchased a newer
Airstream 396XL A-class
motor home with double
slides — which will work
better for them as Susan
continues to work from
the road while they travel.
Congratulations on the new
rig! It looks great ... but
wait ... is that SNOW??

Terry Rich & Greg Schmuker (Tucson, AZ) said goodbye to their Miss Sadie, their blonde cocker
in January. She was nearly 17 years old and had a long, happy life, trailering with them all over
the SW, CA, and even Mexico. The cancer in her jaw that was removed 4 years ago recurred with a
vengeance in September. Terry & Greg are grateful that she was able to be with them for their holiday
trip and the New Year’s Rally to get one last pat from many of her 4CU friends.

4CU Membership Notes
By Terry Rich

Welcome New Members!
We are pleased to WELCOME the following 14 New Members who have joined the 4CU since the

December 2014 Newsletter.

Doug & Sharon Barber, Yorkton, SK, CAN (AB-SK Unit)

Bob & Tomi Burnand, Scottsdale, AZ (4CU)

Jeffrey & Lori Churchwell, Albuquerque, NM (4CU)

Charlie & Brenda Colwell, Telluride, CO (4CU)

Thomas & Lorena Denny, Mercury, NV (4CU)

Pete & Mary Dericks, Mancos, CO (4CU)

Steve & Theresa Goldenstein, Mesa, AZ (4CU)

Ben & Krista Harris, Bayfield, CO (4CU)

George & Patricia Hatfield, Anacortes, WA (4CU)

Barbara Jenson, Park City, UT (4CU)

Bob & Nancy May, Hotchkiss, CO (4CU)

Rick Nieman & Lynne Jackson, Beaverton, OR (4CU)

Scott Prall, Cortez, CO (4CU, Transferring from the OR Unit)
Bud & Gale Strauss, Tucson, AZ (Affiliates from the WY Unit)

A big 4CU WELCOME to each of you! We are pleased to have you join our merry band of happy
campers and encourage you to get involved! Those who have not yet attended a rally, why not sign
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up for one soon and jump in ... you won’t be sorry. We all look forward to seeing you around the 4CU
campfire as soon and as often as possible.

Will You Help Welcome New 4CU Members?

We have a small group of members who have volunteered to send welcome email notes to new
members as they join. You can be part of welcoming our new members in and letting them know
that we look forward to seeing them at a rally soon. If you’d like to help, drop Terry Rich a note

at Terry@TBRIich.com. You will receive a CC of the welcome letter that goes out to each new

member ... then you can follow up with a personal welcome note. This is really easy way to help with
membership ... and it makes a world of difference to our new members!

Our Latest Membership Numbers:

On 1 January 2015 — after removing the handful of members who did not renew from the roster
— we had 167 Full Member Rigs + 83 Affiliates for a total of 250 Member Rigs. Those who did
not renew were largely folks who sold their Airstreams, had scheduling issues, or who had not been
able to attend any rallies.

Even with this normal attrition, we started 2015 better than 2014. At the same point in 2014,
we had 121 Full Members and 91 Affiliates for a total of 219. That’s a net gain of 39 Full Members
with a net loss of 11 Affiliates for 2015.

And SINCE 1 January 2015, we have welcomed several more new members! As of this reporting
we have 175 Full Member Rigs and 83 Affiliate Rigs for a total of 258 Member Rigs!

It’s because of you that the 4CU remains one of the top WBCCI units in growth .... and is known
for its great gatherings and its welcoming membership. You have all had a hand in making the unit
what it is.

Help the 4CU Continue to Grow!

When we camp there are often opportunities to share our good times in the 4CU with
other Airstreamers we meet along the way. All members are part of the membership effort ... why
not print some 4CU 2015 Member Applications (see the last page of the Newsletter) and keep a
supply in your rig ... or keep a copy on your laptop to email to folks you meet while camping! You
just never know when someone will want information about the 4CU! Word of mouth is our greatest
membership development tool

Thank You, Desert Autoplex Airstream in Mesa, AZ!

The 4CU would like to thank Denny Donaldson of Desert Autoplex in Mesa, AZ. Denny is an
enthusiastic 4CU supporter and is providing new Autoplex Airstream buyers with a complimentary
one-year membership in the 4CU! Thank you so much for your support, Denny! Desert Autoplex is
located at 2260 E. Main in Mesa ... just west of Camping World.

Questions?

If you have any questions about 4CU or WBCCI membership, your current membership status
please do not hesitate to contact Terry Rich, Membership Chair, at Terry@TBRIich.com.

Happy trails!

~Terry Rich
Membership Chair
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Lake Pleasant
Maricopa County Regional Park
CUINITE February 2009

hee ]

Travel Log & Photos by Terry Rich & Greg Schmuker

Preface: We have been to Lake Pleasant several times — with friends, on our own, and for 4CU rallies ... in fact,
we’ve camped there as recently as last month on our way home to Tucson after the Lo Lo Mai Rally... but our first visit
sticks in our minds because it was a brand new experience for us... so we relate here our first visit in February of 2009:

Our 4CU (at the time) friend Sandy from Salt Lake City used to travel to Arizona for a couple of
months each year with her two Samoyeds, Cody and Tasha. We met Sandy in April 2008 when we
were at Dead Horse Ranch State Park. She joined us at the Dead Horse 3 Rally in 20009.
Sandy had some personal business to take care of in Phoenix, so when the rally ended we decided to
extend the trip south with Sandy and go to Cave Creek Regional Park with her, about 7 miles
east of I-17 just north of Metro Phoenix, north off Carefree Highway (and the site of the upcoming
Friday the 13th Rally).

We were our own mini-caravan of two Airstreams on our way to Cave Creek, which was fun.
Several folks waived a thumbs up to us as we headed south on I-17. We got to Cave Creek without
any problem, but alas, when we got there, we learned that they were full to overflowing with a waiting
list in the overflow area 7 or 8 units deep. None of us really wanted to stay there because we had no
guarantee of how many days it would be before we’d be able to get in.
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The ranger suggested Lake Pleasant Regional Park, another park in the Maricopa County
Regional Park system, which is about 11 miles west of I-17 north off Carefree Highway, so it was not
a long trip to get there from Cave Creek. The ranger called Lake Pleasant for us and they had electric
sites available! So we drove through the Cave Creek grounds to check it out for future reference,
before we hustled on over to Lake Pleasant. Cave Creek was a really nice place ... plush feeling desert
vegetation, nice sites and pleasant atmosphere. (To this day we have not stayed at Cave Creek, so we
are very much looking forward to the rally there later this month.)

We had known about Lake Pleasant but we’d never really considered going there because it’s a big
boating destination for the Metro Phoenix area. We envisioned it to be a parking lot set up along the
lakefront with lots of boats and not really geared toward RVers. But at that point we were willing to
take the chance. You just never know!

We got there with only one hitch ... Terry didn’t make a turn he should have to enter the park
off the main road and we went a couple of miles beyond the entrance before we found a place where
both we and Sandy could turn around. (The road we were on heads to Wickenburg, AZ, northwest
of Phoenix.) So at that point, we were then following Sandy into the park. The lake itself is north of
Carefree Highway and we caught glimpses of the lake as we got closer. It’s a pretty large lake, man-
made, of course, with both private and public marinas on its shores. We entered the park, paid our
fees for a couple of nights and headed to the camping areas, following Sandy. The woman at the
ranger station had given us a very confusing map, so we didn’t know exactly where we were headed.
We just knew that we were headed to a camping area up on a hill overlooking the lake ... we just
followed Sandy as she seemed to know where she was going.

As we got closer to the lake we were impressed with what we saw, and when we got to the area
we were going, we were really quite “pleasantly” surprised! It was nothing like we had thought it was
going to be. In fact by the time we got situated in our sites near one another, we all decided that this
was definitely the silver lining in the “cloud” of Cave Creek being full. None of us would have known
that this place was so nice if we hadn’t ended up there by default! It was great!

Our site was a small one (but just right for a Bambi) up a steep incline to a knoll with the front
of the Bambi facing the lake. And just down the road on the other side there was a larger site that

I
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Sandy’s rig would fit into, also with a great view of the lake. This was perfect! We felt like we were the
kings of the hill. One side of the hill looked north over the lake and the other side looked south into
beautiful desert valleys toward Phoenix. We have since stayed on the south side of the hill facing
Phoenix, and like that area of the campground as much as the lake side. Each site had a paved pad,
its own covered picnic table area and a fire ring. There were also nice shower/bathroom buildings
sprinkled about the loop. We had really lucked out!

We were struck with
the sort of surreal scenery
of desert vegetation and
saguaro cacti around
us with a deep blue
lake in the background,
complete with sail boats!
We never quite got over
that during our stay and
it will be one of the things
that sticks in our minds
about our time there. It
was really beautiful and
totally unexpected. Sandy
was particularly thrilled
because she is a water
person; spent a lot of time
in coastal Washington
state. The electric/water
site area where we camped
was actually one of two
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loops that sit on the crest of the hill. The loop we were in primarily looked out northward onto the
lake, but from the higher sites (like ours) both sides of the hill could be seen. The other loop was
mostly on the valley side of the hill, with some of the lower sites having a peek of the lake as well,
around the lower end of the hill. Because of where these loops sat relative to the lake and the valleys,
there was a good breeze in the early mornings. But by 10:30 or 11:00 AM the breezes calmed down
and gentle breezes set in for the rest of the day. The host sites were great ... each was equipped with
a “port” that the hosts’ RV could be parked under to protect it a bit from the summer sun and heat.
Of course, at this time of year, the temps we not too extreme so the days were pleasant in the 70s
and the nights were in the 40s/50s.

The first evening we were at Lake Pleasant (Tuesday) we reveled in the views from our sites and
enjoyed an evening with a yummy chef’s salad in the Bambi — a combined effort between Sandy and
ourselves. Sandy brought her special collection of Italian balsamic vinegars and olive oil as dressing.
It was a great end to a good day. We were pleased to have found a wonderful place to camp and rest
for a few days, remembering and smiling over the events of the Dead Horse Rally.

On Wednesday, after a great night’s sleep, a relaxed morning and a couple of walks with the girls
to further explore their new digs, we decided to do a little exploring. The first stop was the visitor’s
center beyond the loop where we camped. It sat at the east side of the hill facing the dam and a
private marina on the opposite side of the lake. There were great views in three directions from the
visitor’s center. Of course, it gives a good run-down of the geology and history of the lake, as well as a
great lighted relief map of the entire area to help identify various sections.

Just down from the visitor’s center there was a path that led back toward our campground, and
from that path another short trail took off to a small peninsula with a steep hill at the end. When
the water in the lake is higher and the low “neck” of the peninsula is submerged, the peninsula will
become an island, maybe 100 feet off the lakeshore. We just had to take the short hike out to the end
of the peninsula and climb to the crest of the hill and sit for a bit near the couple of saguaros that
were there. It was a great view of the lake and our campground sitting on the crest of the hill.
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Continue on our tale of Lake Pleasant on our travel log and see more pictures at http://www.

tbrich.com/azbambi/deadhorse3 feb09 lakepl.html . As we mentioned above, we have
since been there many times, so be sure to look through our travel logs for additional visits to get
a different perspective. There are both hookup (w&e) and dry camping sites, and all sites can be
reserved online. There is also a dump station. We’d recommend this park in the winter, spring and
fall. And if you are a boater, while the summers would be warm (hot), it’s worth the trip to get to
water ... a rare and welcomed thing for many of us desert dwellers ... but be sure to get an electric
site so you can have AC! Enjoy!
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The Four Corners Unit of the WBCCI
preseh&s

F-'»‘“ri,ciaj The 13tk and More

Cave Creek Regional Park Group Campgroumd
Cave Creel, AZ
www,mariaoza.gov/park‘s/tavemcreek
OR=E06-2930
Thursdav, March 12 to Momdav, March 16, 2018

Schedule:

e Thursday - Early Arrivers; Informal Happy Hour & Pob Luck; Campfire

o FRIDAY %‘he 13th - §PM Pot Luck/Ha Eou,r/ Dinner with SCARY }oods, Bring
a scary looking dish to share & Dress n BLACK; Campfire

¢ Saturday -¥AM Coffee; Hilkking, Biking, Horseback Riding, Touring the area,
Basebat? Game; 4PM Happy Hour/Potluck - Thewe: Food You Used To Hate

(But Love Now!); Campfire

Sunday - FAM Coffee; Enjoy the area; 4PM Happy Hour/left overs; Campfire

e Monday - departures

)

This is dry camping i a Group campground with Ramadas
Babthrooms/Showers nearby, Waker is available
There is a dump stakion in the park
Grenerator hours are ¥FAM - 9EM

Camping Fee is $15.00/Mmight - Rally Fee is $5.00/adult
both paid at rally (cash or check)

There are electric & water sites in adjacent family campgrounds,
which you should reserve on your own i desired.
We will have aamp&res each evenihng - firewood welcome!

Spring Training Cactus League is in full swing & several parks are within an
hour, For schedules and tickets g0 to

www.cactusleague.com
There are great nearby towns with restaurants, shopping & much more!

Cave Creek www.cavecreek,orqg , Carefree www.carefree.orq , & Scottsdale

Hosts Paul & Ronnie Ward Ec}otubed@j&homcc}m 630-236-964-4
Please RSVP on Airforums Rally Page
% send i the Registration Coupon at end of this Newsletter!
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A Joint Presentation of the Four Corners Unit & the Arizona Unit

March Wildness Rally

Thursday, March 26 to Sunday, March 29, 2015
(Early Arrivals OK at Group Site Wednesday March 25)
(Late Departures OK at Group Site through Monday March 30)

White Tank Mountain Regional Park

on the wild west side of Phoenix in Waddell, AZ!

AGENDA
e THURSDAY - Early arrivers; 5PM Informal Happy Hour & Pot Luck Dinner (bring an

appetizer or dish to share)
FRIDAY - Arrivals; 8AM Morning coffee & light breakfast; Spend the day enjoying the area;
5PM Happy Hour Mixer & Open Grill (bring a side dish to share & something you can cook

on the grill); Campfire & stargazing
SATURDAY - 8AM Morning coffee & light breakfast; 9AM Ranger interpretive hike (easy 1%
mile trail); Spend the day enjoying the area; 5PM Mixer & salad pot luck (bring a salad to
share); Campfire
SUNDAY - 8AM morning coffee & early departures; Enjoy the area; 4PM Happy Hour/Dinner
TBD; Campfire
MONDAY - Departures

Things to do nearby:

= Wildlife World Park — Wild animals, an aquarium, & much more www.wildlifeworld.com The park has a nice
Visitor Center & just outside the park is a great Library & desert exhibit

e Spring Training Cactus League - www.cactusleague.com for schedules & tickets

Camping fees are $15.00/night in the dry camping group area or
you can reserve an electric site nearby
The Rally Fee is $5.00/Adult

All Fees paid at the Rally (Cash or Check)!

This is dry camping with water & a dump station in the park
Generator hours are from 8AM to 9PM
There is limited power in the Ramada for cooking only
Wood for campfires is welcome!

This is a BUDDY RALLY!

So bring a Camping Friend with some other brand of RV
who is interested in Airstream trailers!
Please RSVP on Airforums Rally Page
& send in the Registration Coupon at end of this Newsletter!
Hosts: Bob & Mary Lou Doster and Paul & Ronnie Ward

mdoster@cox.net toocubed@yahoo.com
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o) Four Corners Unit of WBCCI Presents Lo
: Summer In Santa Fe IV [
o | at the Santa Fe Skies RV Park in Santa Fe, New Mexico [V «
o Friday June 5 to Monday June 8, 2015 o
o Hosted by Howard & Carolyn Efner hfefner@cybermesa.com and ®
e Janis White & Barbara Johnston drjaniswhite@gmail.com barbaradrb@comcast.net e
© Join the Four Corners Unit for a celebration of summer in Santa Fe, NM. ®
e Camping fees are $40 per night with full hookups, payable to Santa Fe Skies RV e
e Park. Make your camping reservations directly with Santa Fe Skies RV Park e
o (877.565.0451, www.santafeskiesrvpark.com ). When you call to make reservations, o
R be sure to mention that you are with the Four Corners Unit Airstream group.
o [
o o
@ @

Sites for campers with disabilities are available. Santa Fe Skies RV Park is pet
friendly & they have a large enclosed run for the pooches.

The rally fee is $10 per person (under 16 free). Sign up for the rally on Airforums
& send your check, payable to Howard Efner, along with the rally Registration
o Form - found on the last pages of this Newsletter - to: Howard Efner, 30 Camino 4
Caballos Spur, Lamy, NM 87540. The sign-up & payment deadline is May 23,
2015. No refunds after May 29, 2015.

e Due to local fire code restrictions on the club building occupancy, it is necessary to limit the e
rally to 30 units. Paid registrations will be handled on a first-come, first-served basis.
Any registrations over that limit will be placed on a waiting list.

Wait list registrations unable to attend will be refunded in full after the rally ends.

Thursday, June 4, 2015 Rally Activities:

Early Arrivals Each Evening: the famous 4CU Happy Hour
Each Morning: Coffee & Goodies
Friday: Soft Taco Bar
Saturday: BBQ
Sunday: Potluck

Friday, June 5, 2015
Rally Begins

Monday, June 8, 2015

Rally Ends-Happy Trails!
®© ©6 0o 06 06060 0 0 o On Your Own Activities:

E‘ﬁ Friday night gallery openings Downtown & Canyon Road (4-7 PM),
TAFE %

(E?N a morning trip to Tent Rocks, a trip to the Pecos National Monument (have
T lunch at Frankie’s Casanova Restaurant in Pecos), shopping on the Plaza,
a trip to Los Alamos & the Bradbury Science Museum &/or the Bandelier
66 National Monument, El Rancho de los Golondrinas living history museum, a
= trip to Chimayo & brunch at Rancho de Chimayo, tour the High Road to Taos.

This is a Four Corners Unit WBCCI Rally so all WBCCI members are welcome. If you are a non-WBCCI Airstream
owner & wish to attend as a guest, please contact one of the hosts listed above.

e o o
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WBCCI .
58th International Convention/Rally
26 June — 4 July, 2015
Farmington, New Mexico

The 58th WBCCI International Convention/Rally will be held in Region 11,
and in our back yard ... in Farmington, NM! The International Rally is not
likely to be held in our neck o’ the woods again for some time, so this is

a good opportunity for those of you who would like to experience the
International Rally.

There are a number of 4CU members already
We registered, as Paul mentions in the President’s

Message ... so we will definitely have a 4CU

%ﬁ o ? 4 ! contingent at International this year. It would be
'! b grand to meet the

“Forty to Farmington Challenge”! Can you
imagine?

If you would like to attend and would like

U T c o to park with your 4CU friends at the event,

please let Terry Rich (Terry@

TBRich.com) know, and he will add you
to a list of potential attendees. We’ll keep you
in the loop as options and details of attending

Az develop.

In order to camp together as a group at
2 01 5 the Rally we must enter the rally grounds
together. As Paul pointed out, ideas for the
logistics of meeting and caravanning to enter
as a group are being tossed about. If you have

. input, please let us know. And part of making
w‘ that happen will be knowing how many rigs are
expected ... so if you’d like to be kept in the

loop, please let us know.
There is a registration form at the end of this newsletter.
More details are included on the form, in the Blue Beret, and at
http://www.wbcci.org/activities/international-rally/2015-farmington-nm . We are

expecting more and more information to become available as time marches on.
This is our chance to take the 4CU spirit to the wider club!

Hope to see you there representing the 4CU!
L B B B B B B B B B B By B B B B B B B BN B B By B B By B B B B B B B B B B B B B B B B
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PLUNGE IN PAGOSA 11 RALLY

Join the Four Corners Unit
for a Celebration of
Summer Fun in the Best of the Rockies!
In Pagosa Springs, Colorado
at the Pagosa Springs Town Athletic Field

Starts: Friday, July 17, 2015
Ends: Monday, July 20, 2015

Hosts: Guiseppe & Maureen Margiotta
(gnmostream@yahoo.com)
and Lou & Pat Santoro

Mark Your Calendar!

More Information Will Be Announced
As Details Are Worked Out!

You Don't Want To Miss It This Year!
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2015 4CU Rally Schedule_

GREETINGS rmom

oot

March 12 tol6
2015

March 26 to 29
2015

June 5to 8
2015

June 26 to
July 4 2015

Friday the 13th
& More Rally

March
Wildness
Rally
- Joint with AZ
Unit

Summer in
Santa Fe IV

WBCCI
58th
International
Convention/
Rally

Cave Creek
Regional Park,
Cave Creek,
Arizona

White Tanks
Regional Park,
Surprise,
Arizona

Santa Fe Skies
RV Park,
Santa Fe,

New Mexico

Farmington,
New Mexico

Paul & Ronnie
Ward

Bob & Mary
Doster
&
Paul & Ronnie
Ward

Howard &
Carolyn Efner
& Janis White

& Barbara

Johnston

Enter Together/

Camp Together
Contact:
Terry Rich

toocubed@
yahoo.com

toocubed@
yahoo.com

hfefner@
cybermesa.
com

terry@
tbrich.com

i - Guiseppe
July 17 to 20 Plunge in Pagosa | Pagosa Springs,
2015 Il Rally Colorado & Maureen gnmostream@
Margiotta yahoo.com
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|
: March 12-16, 2015
I Cave Creek Regional Park in Cave Creek, Arizona

Name(s)

WBCCI # Phone Number

| Email
| Trailer Length
Address

I City, State, Zip

Camping Fee $15 per night & Rally Fee of $5 per adult
both paid at the Rally (cash or check)
To Register Please Mail this Coupon to:

Paul Ward
300 Mission Rd.
Sedona, AZ 86336

Or Email Registration Info to: toocubed@yahoo.com

|
|
|
|
|
|
bk o e e e e e e e e e e - - - - - ———— -
r

I March Wildness Rally Registration Form
I March 26-30, 2015

White Tank Mountain Regional Park in Waddell, Arizona
I Name(s)

| Buddy Name(s)
WBCCI # Phone Number

| Email

# in Party Trailer Length(s)

Address

| City, State, Zip

Camping fee is $15.00/night - Rally Fee is $5 per adult

|
| All Fees paid at the Rally (cash or check)
| To Register, Please Mail this Coupon to:
Bob Doster
I 23360 W Arrow Drive
| Buckeye, AZ 85326
L Or Email Registration Info to: toocubed@yahoo.com or wdoster@cox.net




| Name(s)

Summer in Santa Fe IV Rally Registration Form
June 5-8, 2015
Santa Fe Skies RV Park in Santa Fe, New Mexico

I WBCCI # Unit

Email Cell Phone

Rally Fee: # Adults in Party X $10.00 =

Please Mail This Form Along with Check for your Rally Fee (made Payable to ‘Howard Efner’) to:

|
|
|
Howard Efner
I 30 Camino Caballos Spur
I Lamy, NM 87540
L o Questions? hfefner@cybermesa.com or drjaniswhite @gmail.com
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58TH INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION/RALLY
AZ JUNE 26 - JuLY 4, 2015 « FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO
2015 REGISTRATION

‘Far’nlngwn Convention/Rally Fees for registrations received prior to January 1, 2015, will be $425 for
: couples, $350 for singles, and $125 for each additional adult. Convention/Rally fees for the first
575 to register include 30 amp electricity, water and regular pump outs (No 3 amp electricity or generator section
available).
Rally Fees received after January 1, 2015, will be $450.00 for couples, $375 for singles, and $135 for additional adults.
Through the courtesy of Airstream, Inc., all members pre-registering on or before January 1, 2015, will be eligible to
participate in a drawing for up to a total of $2,000.00 in awards. The award may be redeemed at any Airstream
Dealership or at the Jackson Center Service Facility for parts and service.
Free parking in the Bull Pen, with no services, is permitted for one night only before your parking date. Additional
nights prior to your parking date will be at the rate of $25.00/night, payable at verification..
FEE REFUND POLICY All convention/rally fee refund requests must be postmarked by May 15, 2015, and must

include the complete pass receipt. All cancellations will be assessed a $30.00 administrative fee. There will be no
refunds if postmarked after May 15 except as approved by the International Rally Committee.

Convention/Rally Parking Pass Receipts will be mailed beginning January 15, 2015. For registrars only:
Make checks payable to: WBCCI )

Mail to: WBCCI, P.O. Box 612, Jackson Center, OH 45334 Amt:_ Check#

Canadian Checks must be imprinted “US Funds” Date: Recd. by:

58th International Convention/Rally
Farmington, New Mexico
June 26 - July 4, 2015

LAST NAME FIRST WBCCI # SPOUSE/PARTNER
ADDRESS
CITY, ST/PROV ZIP/IPOSTAL CODE

RALLY FEES INCLUDE 30 AMP ELECT, WATER , PUMP OUTS

Number Fees Fees Amount Mark boxes that apply:
prior to Jan. 1 after Jan. 1

OAirstream w/2 adults @ $425.00 @ $450.00 O First International
OAirstream w/1 adult @ $350.00 @ $375.00
OAdditional adult in Airstream @ $125.00 @ $135.00 O staying Off Site
O Youth (Ages 4 - 19) @ $60.00 @ $ 60.00 O 1 wantto Park in the Dog Section
OYouth after two full youth pmts:

Youth (Ages 4 - 19) @ FREE @ FREE O vintage Parking
ONot bringing Airstream DEDUCT $200.00 DEDUCT $200.00
OwBccl Life Members DEDUCT $5.00 DEDUCT $5.00 O Handicap Parking

Application on file at Headquarters

TOTAL FEES INCLUDED $

FEE REFUND POLICY All rally fee refund requests must be postmarked by May 15, For registrars only:

2015, and must include the complete pass receipt. All cancellations will be assessed a Amt: Check #
$30.00 administrative fee. There will be no refunds if postmarked after May 15 except Date: Recd. by:
as approved by the International Rally Committee.

Make checks payable to: WBCCI Canadian checks must be imprinted US FUNDS



4CU T-Shirts are Light Grey Unisex in either Short Sleeve or Long Sleeve
Short Sleeve: $17 each + Applicable Shipping
Long Sleeve: $22 each + Applicable Shipping
Sizes Available: S - M - L - XL - XXL

CONTACT INFORMATION |

Name:

Address:

City: State: Zip:
Email: Phone:

LORDER INFORMATION -

I/We would like to order 4CU T-Shirts!
Shirt #1: Sleeve Length: [|Short [ |Long | Size: [[1S [IM [JL [IXL [IXXL
Shirt #2: Sleeve Length: [|Short [|Long | Size: [1S [M [JL [JXL [IXXL
Shirt #3: Sleeve Length: [|Short [|Long | Size: [1S [M [JL [JXL [JXXL
Shirt #4: Sleeve Length: [|Short [ |Long | Size: [1S [M [JL [JXL [JXXL
To order additional shirts please use other side or another sheet of paper to provide shirt information.

DELIVERY OPTIONS -

| OPTIONT: I/we will pick up this order (with no shipping) at the Rally.

| OPTION 2: Please ship this order to the address above.
Add the appropriate shipping charge to your order total below

[PAYMENT -

ORDER TOTAL: Short Sleeve Shirts @ S17 each = ... i S
Long Sleeve Shirts @ S22 each = ........ ... . i S
Shippping (if applicable) ... S
1Shirt add $5.35 | 2-6 Shirts add $11.35 | 7-12 Shirts add $15.45
GRAND TOTAL = S

Please make checks and money orders payable to Four Corners Unit.
Send the completed order form and payment (check, money order) to:

Howard Efner, Treasurer
FOUR CORNERS UNIT/WBCCI
30 Camino Caballos Spur
Lamy, New Mexico 87540

For 4CU Use Only: Amt Recv'd: Date: Processed: By:

[ You may also order 4CU T-Shirts online at http://4cuboondocking.net/shirtsphp ]




=, | FOUR CORNERS UNIT OF NEW MEXICO
ALY BYAM CARAVAN CLUB INTERNATIONAL

Ze e LREGION T - UNIT 00 - FOURCORNERS.WBCCLET

| PERSONAL INFORMATION

NAME(S) DATE

CHILDREN LIVING AT HOME

ADDRESS CITY STATE ZIP COUNTRY
HOME PHONE CELL PHONE EMAIL
YOUR NAME ON THE (IF YOU ARE A MEMBER)

DO YOU OFFER COURTESY PARKING? OYES Q NO

| MEMBERSHIP TYPE
Q NEW 4CU MEMBER - $67 ANNUAL DUES ($65 WBCCI DUES + $2 4CU DUES)

Q RENEWING 4CU MEMBER - $67 ANNUAL DUES ($65 WBCCI DUES + $2 4CU DUES) - YOUR WBCCI #
Q TRANSFERRING MEMBER - $67 ANNUAL DUES - FROM (UNIT NAME)

REGION # UNIT # YOUR WBCCI #
(") AFFILIATE MEMBER - $2 ANNUAL DUES - WBCCI # HOME UNIT NAME
UNIT # REGION # (C)PLEASESEND  4CU AFFILIATE BADGE(S) (Optional) @ $5 PER BADGE
I AIRSTREAM INFORMATION
YEAR MODEL LENGTH IN FEET (BUMPER TO BALL)
SERIAL NUMBER
| SUBMIT APPLICATION

PRINT & SEND COMPLETED APPLICATION WITH YOUR CHECK MADE PAYABLE TO FOUR CORNERS UNIT TO:
HOWARD EFNER, TREASURER - 30 CAMINO CABALLOS SPUR - LAMY, NEW MEXICO 87540

COMPLETE APPLICATION ON LINE AND PAY DUES (AND PROCESSING FEE) USING PAYPAL OR CCARD AT:
HTTP://4CU.BOONDOCKING.NET/APPLICATION.PHP

IF USING INTERACTIVE PDF APPLICATION, COMPLETE & SAVE AS PDF & EMAIL TO:
FCU-TREAS@CYBERMESA.COM. FOLLOW APPLICATION WITH CHECK FOR DUES TO HOWARD EFNER (Address Above). &
RECEIPT REQUESTED (PDF format will be sent via email. For a paper receipt, send a self-addressed, stamped envelope to Howard Efner.)

CONTACT TERRY RICH, 4CU MEMBERSHIP CHAIR - PHONE 520.748.0696 - EMAIL TERRY@TBRICH.COM

FOUR CORNERS UNIT USE ONLY: AMT RECVD DATE RECV'D DATE RECORDED BY




